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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that we are using the Tapestry Online Learning Journal for every Reception child at Oldbury Park. By logging on with a secure username and password you will be able to access your child’s personal Learning Journal. You are only able to view your child’s journal and all information is stored on a highly secure server.

Tapestry provides you with the opportunity to view your child’s learning through observations and photographs on a weekly basis and will also link to our Early Years curriculum. 

Some of your child’s photographs may also appear on other children’s learning journals, and you will also see photographs of other children. This is because the children learn closely with their peers. We ask you to provide us with the following information and to sign the agreement to show that you have read, understood and agreed with our guidelines. This is very important to ensure we keep the children safe.

Please speak to us if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

The Reception Team

________________________________________________________________________________________________________​​​​___________________
Tapestry Online Learning Journal Parent Agreement
I will not publish any of my child’s observations or photographs on any social media site.

I will keep the login details safe and within my trusted family.

I accept that my child’s photograph may appear on their friends’ Learning Journal account and I may see pictures of my child’s friends on my child’s personal account.

I will speak to a member of staff if I experience any difficulties accessing my child’s Learning Journal.

I agree to the above guidelines and have read the accompanying information sheet. 

Name of child: ​​​                                   Parent’s name: 
Email:





    Signature:                                Date: 

Online Learning Journal – Parents’ Guide
Where do I start?

We will set up an account for you, using the email address you provided when your child started school. You will then receive an email, prompting you to set up your password.

Go to https://eylj.org on your computer, or if you have an iPhone or iPad, visit the iTunes store and download the Tapestry app from the Education section (search for TapestryMobile). 
Changing your settings

At the top right of your screen you will see your name, and selecting this will give you the option to ‘Edit Preferences’. Choose this option and you will be presented with a screen giving you the option to change your email address and password. 
You also have the option to receive an email whenever a new observation is added to your child’s Learning Journal – just tick or untick the relevant box if you would like to change this setting.

Viewing my child’s Learning Journal
Once logged in, you will see your child’s observations on your home screen in a list – selecting any one of these will open up the observation for you to look at. You may add comments in the box at the bottom of the observation.
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